
















Aug. 1, 2018 

 

U.S. Sen. Ron Johnson (R-Wis.) said the following after Secretary of Health and 

Human Services Alex Azar issued a final rule on short-term limited duration health 

insurance plans consistent with what the senator has advocated: 

 

“I appreciate the Trump administration providing relief to the forgotten men 

and women harmed by Obamacare. The final rule expands options for 

consumers and provides additional flexibility for market-based consumer 

protections in the short-term market, like guaranteed renewability, that the 

Obama administration made illegal. Today’s action is a significant step in 

restoring personal freedom and individual choice in health care.” 
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